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Key Dates
● Monday 8th May - 

Friday 10th May: Year 6 
SATS Week

● Monday 15th May: 
INSET DAY - school 
closed

● Thursday 18th May: 
Parent workshop - 
Substance Abuse

● Wednesday 24th May: 
Year 3 Gorsefield Trip

● Monday 29th May - 
Friday 2nd June: Half 
Term - school closed

● Monday 5th June: All 
pupils return to school

● Monday 5th June: 
Sports Day (Y1-Y6)

● Thursday 8th June: 
Parent Workshop - 
County Lines

● Thursday 15th June: 
Walk to school week

● Wednesday 21st June: 
Going to Work Day

● Thursday 22nd June: 
Class Photos

● Monday 19th - Friday 
23rd June: Be Healthy 
Week

● Friday 21st July: Last 
day of the academic 
year - 1:30pm finish & 
no clubs

Dear Parents & Carers,

It has been a fantastic week at Bygrove! We are so 
incredibly proud of our Year 6 children who have 
been nothing but positive, resilient & 
compassionate to others throughout the KS2 SATS. 
They are a brilliant group of children with so many 
skills & attributes that go beyond academic 
learning. We know that they will continue to grow 
& flourish at secondary school & we can’t wait to 
hear about the next stage in their journeys. 

To celebrate the King’s Coronation & the end of 
SATS, we all braved the British weather & enjoyed a 
royal afternoon tea in the playground. The children 
waved flags, danced & played a competitive 
game of whole-school musical statues & musical 
bumps. It was very difficult to get anyone out as 
they were just too good! Thank you to all of the 
parents who donated food for the party & helped 
the children to make amazing crowns. We are 
looking forward to inviting you all to the Summer 
Fair in June.  

Please remember that the school is closed for an 
INSET day on Monday. 

Enjoy the long weekend & see you all on Tuesday 
morning. 

Best wishes, 

Fiona

http://www.bygrove.org.uk


Spaces for April 2023 until July 2023 are 
now available!

  To sign up, please log on to your ParentPay accounts. Each club 
space is offered on a first come, first served basis.

Please contact the School Office for help with ParentPay.

Monday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Music Production Years 2 - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 15 spaces remaining

Football Club Nursery - Y3 3:45 - 4:45 1 space remaining

Tuesday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Multi-Sports Club Years 3 - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 10 spaces remaining

Wednesday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Football Club Years 4 - Y6 3:45 - 4:45 5 spaces remaining

Thursday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Cycling/Scooting Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 NO space remaining

Friday

Club House Nursery - Y6 3:45 - 5:30 All welcome

Computing Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 5 spaces remaining

Volleyball Club Years 3 - 6 3:45 - 4:45 13 spaces remaining

After School Clubs - 
Spring 2023

Each club costs £15.00 
for the term. Breakfast 
club will cost £1.00 per 
day and Ad-Hoc Club 
House sessions will cost 
£1.50 per day.

If you would like to 
make any changes 
with the club you 
have purchased, 
please let the office 
know by Monday 16th 
January 2023.

Stars of the week

Rec: Akilah

Y1: Zakariya H

Y2: Yaqub

Y3: Shiam

Y4: Alaarah & Talha

Y5: Omar

Dining Hall Helper of 
The Week:

Y4 - Farhan- well done!

Attendance 

This Week: 

Y5: 100%

Well done Y5!



Learning 
Environments

Well done to Reception, 
Y3 and Y5 for their 

learning environments 
displays 

Best 
Displays: 

Reception

Best 
Classroom: 

Year 5

Best 
Door: 

Year 3



We were thrilled to be 
@Earthwatch_Eur first 
Green Earth School. It 
was great to see how 
excited the children 

were to see their 
designs come to life & 

of course the joy of 
planting & getting 

muddy! Projects like 
this are so important to 

ensure that children 
have access to nature.

 

Earth Watch

https://twitter.com/Earthwatch_Eur
https://twitter.com/Earthwatch_Eur


Coronation Party

The children had 
an amazing time 
the Coronation 
party, singing, 
dancing and 

eating all of the 
delicious food the 

parents made. 



100% Attendance

Well done to Year 5 for 
achieving 100% 

attendance



Karl Nova - Rap Poet

Karl will be visiting Bygrove on 
Wednesday 17th May, If you 
would like to buy a copy of 

his book, “Rhythm and 
Poetry”, please send £6 in an 
envelope to the class teacher 

with your child’s name. 

If you buy copies of his book 
you can also have them 
signed personally to you!



The Health Families 
Programme - 
promoting a healthier 
lifestyle

Bygrove 
Parents/Carers can 
sign up with Sharon 
directly.

Year 4 swimming

Every Thursday 
11am until 12:55pm

Poplar Baths

Swimming kits can be 
purchased in sports 
shops or swimming 
centers. 

Please ensure your 
child brings a full 
swimming kit to 
school every 
Thursday. 

Year 4 will be swimming in the 
summer term 1 and 2. This is 
part of their physical activity 

and national curriculum. This is 
also a good opportunity to 
introduce children to water, 

develop water skills and water 
safety.

Their swimming kits will consist 
of a swimming costume, towel 

and a swimming hat.

Please contact the office or 
Atera for any queries.





Swimming Lessons

If you want to 
improve your child’s 
water confidence 
and learn how to 
swim, you can get 
50% off swimming 
lessons for our pupils 
outside of school 
time.
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Hall Hire 

Price: £45 per hour
£50 deposit required at booking and only refundable after 

the event.

Availability: Most weekends and weekdays in the school 
holidays up until 10pm.

Car Park Space: 6 cars maximum.

8 double tables with benches attached and 40 chairs. 
Playground use up until 8pm.

No alcohol allowed.

Please let us know if you would like to hire out the hall for 
birthdays, Mehndi parties, family gatherings, Eid parties 

and other events.

Contact Christina Maynard to arrange a viewing via 
admin@bygrove.org.uk or call 0207 538 4925

mailto:admin@bygrove.org.uk

